Joshua Benson Deputy Comptroller



Toni Biscobing Special Deputy Comptroller

November 4, 2020

President Cavalier Johnson Common Council City Hall Milwaukee, WI 53202

Subject: Change in 2021 Revenue Estimates

Dear President Johnson:

Consistent with my responsibilities under Chapter 18-03-4-b of the City Charter, following are the changes resulting from passage of File 200858 on November 4, 2020, relating to the reinstatement of license fees.

GENERAL FUND REVENUE

ACCOUNT	LICENSES	FROM	<u>TO</u>	<u>CHANGE</u>
1310-009110 1310-009110 1310-009110	Food-City Clerk Scales Miscellaneous Business-City Clerk	\$1,650,000 271,000 1,823,000	\$1,912,000 337,000 2,095,000	\$262,000 66,000 272,000
Total:				\$600,000

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding these estimates.

Sincerely,

Aycha Sawa, CPA, CIA

Comptroller

C: Mayor Barrett
Common Council
Dennis Yaccarino, Director Budget and Management Division
Jim Owczarski, City Clerk

